
 

Hello Paul,

Happy New Year! 2023 was a head spinner. On
a good note, we had the honor of working with
over 500 families this past year. We're so
fortunate to have Marty, Kerry and newbie Elisa
on the team - couldn't do it without them.

Among those families were several who inspired
this month's blog on how to explain dementia to children. Families caring for
'young old' loved ones living with dementia needed not only to provide care but
to explain to adolescent children what was happening . It's a delicate message
and the considerations in this blog also apply to children with a special
attachment to a grandparent living with dementia.

To start 2024 we've been given the opportunity to spread some of the
knowledge and connections we've gathered over the past eight years in two
series of monthly discussions on senior care called The Sandwich Generation
Group.

​We've brought together a few of the remarkable professionals who work in
senior care in this area to share their expertise. The series run concurrently
over the first six months of the year at The Fairfield and New Canaan Public
Libraries. (The flyer for the Fairfield Public Library, which starts Thursday night
is below).
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This month's blog about how to explain dementia to children was prompted by
several experiences we had this year with families caring for a 'young old'
person living with dementia.

Explaining Dementia toExplaining Dementia to
ChildrenChildren

Dementia is a challenging journey, not
only for those directly affected but
also for their families, especially the
youngest members. Explaining
dementia to a child demands
sensitivity and awareness, that
consider the child’s age as well as
their relationship to the person living
with dementia. Understanding may
vary when it involves a grandparent
versus someone younger like a parent
or younger relative. In this blog, we
will delve into the distinct challenges
of broaching this delicate topic and
provide practical tips to navigate

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/25a4d356601/3be5f1b3-6498-4475-8f5b-ecc00afb6c7a.pdf?rdr=true


these difficult conversations.

READ MORE

 

Cooking for one or two?Cooking for one or two?

Here's an idea from Susan's "The Downsized Gourmet"

 

https://www.oasissenioradvisors.com/fairfield-westchester/blog/explaining-dementia-to-children/


 
 

Oasis Senior Advisors is dedicated to
assisting seniors and families in
exploring local senior living options.
Our service is FREE for seniors and
their families.

Respectfully yours,
Susan & Paul Doyle, CSA®Susan & Paul Doyle, CSA®
(914) 356-1901(914) 356-1901
thedoyles@youroasisadvisor.comthedoyles@youroasisadvisor.com Visit Our Website
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